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$2 Tuesday
Monday: Wear RED
Wenesday: Spaghetti dinner
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What did we do last week?
This week in religion, the students
finished on their unit of Moses' life up to
the Exodus. In math, the students
finished solving one-step equations and
began to study function tables. In
science, the students reviewed the rock
cycle and the crystallization of igneous
rocks. In social studies, the students
began to design their own pyramids
and compared different dynasties. In
reading, the students began reading
Westing Game and they worked on
creating mental images to better
understand the setting of the story.

Announcements and News from Miss
Trenkamp

Next week,  the  students will work on  a timeline of Moses' life. In
math, the students will continue to explore functions. In science, the
students will review the rock cycle. In social studies, the students will
review Ancient Egypt and conclude their unit by making their own
papyrus. In reading, the students will use inferencing to reveal more
cluse to the mystery in Westing Game.  In writing, the students will
conclude their narrative essays.

This coming week, the students will lead Stations of the Cross, on
Friday., beginning approximately at 1:05. The students will have the
opportunity to lead the other students through Jesus crucifixion. 
 Each student will lead the school in two prayers or stations and
readings will come home on Monday. You are welcome to join us,
we just ask that you sit in the pews not occupied by students. 

This month, I am focusing on the expectation of self-control in our
classroom discussions.  By having the students work on this
expectation in isolation, they will be able to apply it to other
expectations as well in order to be successful in upholding all of
the classroom expectations. 

As the students get busy with sports and extracurriculars it is easy
for to-do lists to become overwhelming.  I am encouraging students
in classroom discussions to make a list of what needs accomplished
and prioritize some time each evening to school, extracurriculars,
etc. This way, all is being accomplished with some balance. I
understand this is easier said then done but over time the students
will find their own balance. 
 
Throughout the year, I love to support the students outside of the
classroom as well. If the students happen to have a home event for
an extra curricular, I would love to attend. Please email me
possible dates and locations as they come up!  

Blessings,

Jordan Trenkamp
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ext. 15

visit:
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nkampsixthgrade.

weebly.com

28

St Mary School
Shaping Hearts and Minds in the Service

of Christ

Big Assignments

Spaghetti
Dinner

$2 Tuesday

$2 Tuesday

$2 Tuesday

No bus/lunch

Conferences

Nonuniform
virtuous student

Simple Solutions Quiz Thursday
Rocks Quiz Thursday
Ancient Egypt Quiz Thursday
Vocab Friday
Narrative Essay Wednesday
Moses Timeline Friday
Book Report due 4/11

$2 Tuesday

$2 Tuesday

No  afternoon 
bussing

End of q3
no bus/lunch

Happy Birthday
Alina! Three trees


